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Dear Consultees

We are writing to you because you requested to be kept informed about the
Greater Cambridge Local Plan or you are one of our consultees.

On 4 January 2023 we published committee reports for the Greater Cambridge
Local Plan which will be considered by Councillors. You can view the report via
the links to each Council’s scrutiny committee below.

This report seeks decisions on the development strategy and key sites (North
East Cambridge, Cambridge East, and Cambridge Biomedical Campus), and is
accompanied by updated evidence including on need for jobs and homes.

There will not be any public consultation on the development strategy update or
its supporting documents and evidence at this point. However, it will guide
preparation of the draft local plan which will be brought to councillors later in the
year, to be followed by full public consultation in the autumn.

The report will be considered at:
o South Cambridgeshire Scrutiny and Overview Committee 12 January;

o Cambridge Planning_and Transport Scrutiny Committee 17 January;
o South Cambridgeshire Cabinet 6 February.

We will be holding a public webinar about the Report on:
Wednesday 18 January 2023 at 12:00 via zoom https://scambs-gov-
uk.zoom.us/j/84835039972

At the webinar we will talk through the Report and the evidence published
alongside, and you will be able to ask the team any questions. The webinar
recording will be available on the local plan website as well.

If you have any questions, please email the team on localplan@greatercambridgeplanning.org or
phone 01954 713 694.

Best wishes,

Greater Cambridge Local Plan team

GREATER CAMBRIDGE
SHARED PLANNING
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